Weddington High School Families,

As your WHS principal, this is my final message to you about the upcoming 2020-2021 school year.
Please take note of several announcements.

First, please be advised that student schedules will be available for students to view in PowerSchool
beginning on Tuesday, August 11 at 9:00 a.m. Students who are new to our school system and don't yet
have PowerSchool login credentials may pick up their login credentials and Chromebook on Thursday,
August 13. The exact time frame for pick-up will be communicated early next week. Please note that
schedule changes will be extremely limited this school year, but if there is a true need to request a
schedule change, the Google form to request changes will be available in the Quick Links section of the
WHS website beginning on Tuesday, August 11. Students should utilize the form to request a change
because change requests emailed to school personnel will not be honored.

Next, effective immediately, our school counselor student caseloads are as follows: Grades 9 and 10 last
names A-L: Rebecca Wiles, Grades 9 and 10 last names M-Z: Quincy Smith; Grades 11-12 last names A-
G: Mallika Rajan; Grades 11-12 last names H-Q: Jackie Washington, and Grades 11-12 last names R-Z:
Dr. Mary Jordan.

The next announcement is to inform you that school personnel will be reaching out to families next week
to provide students with details on expectations for the first week of school which begins on August 17.

Next, please note that daily morning announcements at WHS will be recorded and posted on our school
Youtube channel each day that school is in session.

Next, a map of Weddington High School is available on the WHS website in the Quick links section.

Next, please note that a specially produced orientation video for the school year has been posted on our
school website in the Announcements section, and it has also been shared via our social media
channels.

Last, but certainly not least, I'm pleased to share with you that Dr. Jeff Kraftson will serve as my
successor as the next principal of Weddington High School. You can expect to hear something from Dr.
Kraftson in the coming days.

WHS looks forward to welcoming students to the building beginning on August 17, and you are
encouraged to contact the school with your questions and/or concerns. Take care, and farwell!

Dr. Jay Jones, Principal



